
The Apple Award Program is a meaningful way for parents and students to show their
appreciation to a teacher or staff member through a gift to the Waltham Education and

Beyond Foundation in their name. Your donation supports grants to educators in the
Waltham Public Schools to to fund innovative projects and enhance learning in the

classroom. Like all donations to WEBF, your contribution is tax-deductible.

Your honoree(s) will receive a certificate that includes your child’s name and a personal
message (optional), as well as a magnet or decal to display. When you give an Apple

Award, you are paying tribute to your child’s teacher(s) while simultaneously supporting
innovative educational programs.

Apple Award Program

Give the gift of gratitude to all of the heroes in your
child's school this year, including their teachers,

custodians, and nurses.


